From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 12:22:28 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 9:33 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - EGTNNGEEEGE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dave Hill

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I just paid the disconnect threatening letter dated May 26, 2017 as this entity is wasting no time from
the winter disconnect exclusion period. Along with the threat they outline not to burn your house down
trying to cook, or they are not responsible for spoiled food. They also outline a series of disconnect
reconnect extortion fees.

| feel sorry for the people of Haldimand and the other two power companies that are being assimilated
and the people that will have to cope with this outfit.

Rural charges are already unfair and unbalanced.
Hydro One and the wynne government are a disgrace.
Dave Hill

-- Attachment --
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